NOTICE
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
FOR ARCHITECTURAL & ENGINEERING SERVICES
FOR DESIGN, BID, AND CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT SERVICES FOR THE
CHEHALIS FIRE DEPARTMENT HEADQUARTERS BUILDING

The City of Chehalis invites qualified firms or individuals to submit qualifications for the design of a new fire station and outbuildings. The project includes facility programming, design, engineering, bid, and construction support for a fully functional and operating facility.  The Specifications and Scope of Work package is available at https://www.ci.chehalis.wa.us/rfps or by calling the City Clerk at 360-345-1042.  The deadline for submitting qualifications is 4:30 pm PST, on Monday, October 7, 2019.
Caryn Foley, City Clerk
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